
 All families of our three parishes –both those with children and those
without –are invited to join us for an intergenerational community

evening!  We will be gathering in the Parish Hall at Immaculate Conception
to create art, meditate on Mary's journey,  spend time in fellowship,  and

enjoy  warm beverages & sweet desserts.



Sunday, December 19th 6:30-8pm

RSVP by scanning this QR code or by visiting:
https://forms.gle/MULUsH97gqmiuJP68

Questions?
  E&C office:  (518) 399-9210 or

formation@icglenville.com




